
 
 
From:   Pranavan Ganesh [mailto:pranavan.ganesh@gmail.com]  
Sent:   Monday, January 27, 2014 4:51 PM 
To:   Kelly, Denis 
Cc:  Regional Councillor Gordon Landon Markham; heidiwong@markham.ca; Logan 

Kanapathi; krajah@markham.ca 
Subject:  TTC Route 53B/E - Request to make a presentation at the York Regional Council - The 

Committee of the Whole - Part 1 (Transportation Services) 
 
 
Attn: Regional Clerk Denis Kelly, 
 
Please accept this email as a formal request to present at the The Committee of the Whole - 
Part 1 (Transportation Services) regarding TTC Route 53B/E which was wrongfully terminated 
after 20+ years of service along Elson Avenue in Ward 7 of Markham, Ontario.  
 
I would greatly appreciate confirmation of the acceptance of this request along with details of 
the meeting time and venue. 
 
Thank you kindly for your support. 
 
 
Regards, 
 

Pranavan Ganeshalingam 
ON BEHALF OF #Return53toElson 
  
 
Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail. 
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